
 

 

JANUARY 25, 2017        MUNICIPALITY OF NORTH MIDDLESEX         6:45 P.M 
                                                  COURT OF REVISIONS  
                                                           MINUTES 

Court of Revision was held on Wednesday January 25, 2017 in the Council Chambers, 
Shared Services Centre, Parkhill to receive and consider an appeal under Section 46 of 
the Drainage Act. 

The following members were appointed with affirmation for the Gilbert Drain 2016 
(West Williams): 

Mayor Don Shipway, Deputy Mayor Brian Ropp and Councillor Cornelissen  
Jackie Tiedeman, Clerk 

Mike DeVos, Spriet Associates gave an overview of the status of the work to date on 
this municipal drain.   The engineer’s report has been provided to the affect landowners 
and the purpose of this meeting is to hear any appeals.  It was noted that no appeals 
had been received.  

Josh Lagerwerf requested clarification on the extent of work proposed that would be 
affecting his grandfathers’ land (Jacob Lagerwerf).  Mr. DeVos replied that the work 
proposed will not affect this section of the drain on his land. 
 

CORNELISSEN/ROPP: That Court of Revision close at 6:48 p.m.  
                                                                                                     CARRIED           
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